

A Note from Ms. Kim...

Happy New Year! We are all so excited to see what awesome things 2020 brings to our center! Our tuition increase will go into effect January 6th and payments will still be due no later than 6pm on Tuesdays. Friendly reminder to update any necessary paperwork for your kiddos and to bring in an up to date immunization record if you haven't already. Please continue to send your child to school with a coat, socks and shoes in order to allow the most fun possible! If you have any questions or concerns don't hesitate to call or email me or stop by my office!

Illnesses are making their rounds! On the back of this newsletter is our health policy for an easy reference if your child is out due to an illness. If possible, please let us know if your child will be out due to sickness so we can communicate

Happy Birthday!

Makenna, Raegan, Maddie, Georgia, Weston, Simon, Reese and Seoirse. We hope this year is amazing for you!



Kim Vickers 816-741-1817

Kim@talentedtots.org

HEALTH POLICY

Our number one priority is to keep the children in our care safe and healthy. Please do not bring your child to school ill. If your child becomes ill while at school, we will notify you and your child will need to be picked up within one hour. The Health Department regulations prohibit the admittance of any child into a daycare center that exhibits any of the following symptoms:

- ~Fever 100 degrees Fahrenheit or higher
- ~Diarrhea
- ~Vomiting
- ~Runny nose other than clear
- ~Rash
- ~Discharge from eyes or ears
- ~Lice
- ~Any other communicable disease (chicken pox, pink eye, influenza, etc.)

If your child shows any of these symptoms, please keep him/her at home for a minimum of 24 hours. If your child has seen a doctor and been on an antibiotic for a full 24 hours, he/she will be allowed to return to the classroom. Thank you for your help with this matter – we know how important your child's health is to you!